West Side School

Friday Notes
Friday, June 21, 2013

Principal’s Corner
It is hard to believe another school year has come and gone. Our students received their yearbooks this week.
Congratulations to Mrs. Blumin and Mrs. Milana for a job well done. The book is beautifull This week some of
our musicians, led by Hank Tsekerides and Michael Davis, performed in a H.E.R.O. concert for our second
graders in the Community Room. Third graders had their Rain Forest Café celebration. Thank you to all of the
parents who joined in the festivities. Our awards assembly also took place this week. Thank you to sixth
grader, Sterling Rosado, who was our MC. During the assembly, it was announced that our jazz band placed
first at the Long Island Festival, a music competition for students in grades five through nine. What an
amazing accomplishment! Also, congratulations to our students who received the Sandy Limmer Award: Jack
Vavassis, Anthony Naccarato, Maddy Richmond, and Kelly Gallagher. On Thursday, we officially said goodbye
to our sixth graders during the Moving Up ceremony at the PAC. Thank you to Mrs. Marasciullo and other
committee members for your help. | am so proud of this group of graduates. You are a special group of
individuals who are destined for great things in life. | wish you all the best and hope you will come back to
visit.

I would like to thank all of you for a wonderful year. Your enthusiasm and dedication helps to make a strong
learning community for our students. Have a safe and happy summer!

Fall Musical
Please see the attached flyer about next year’s school musical which will take place in December at the PAC.
The West Side Theatre Arts Association is proud to announce next year’s show — The Wizard of Oz! The fall
will be here before you know it. This promises to be another wonderful experience for our learners!

Important WSS Dates
First Day of School: Monday, September 9th
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West Side School Theater Association

ATTENTION ALL RISING 5™ AND 6™
GRADERS AND THEIR PARENTS

We are excited to announce that we will be producing
our annual musical during the Fall season next year!

The show will be:

Please note that auditions will take place in September and
that weekly rehearsals will be on Tuesdays and Thursdays
arger-school this year. Perrformances will be held on
December 14*" and 15%. Ms. Murdock-Prep will again e our
rabulous Director. The school musical is a great way to
introduce your child to the magic or theater, and this show
promises Go be great Fun For everyone!

Have a great summen, and see you in the ralll
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